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Annual Meeting: 
We would like to thank all 90 residents who attended the meeting on 
October 16th.  We felt the Bacchanalia facility was such a great location 
that we have reserved it again for the annual meeting in October 2008.  
We would like to express our appreciation to Shirley Knese, our outgoing 
president, for her hard work and many accomplishments achieved 
during her tenure. 
The two new board members elected at the meeting are Dee Savage 
Abbott and Sandy Goodwin. 
 
Property Values: 
We would like to thank Tom Armstrong for his power point presentation 
at the meeting. It was very informative and we appreciate his time and 
effort on this project.  
If you did not receive a copy of the inspection report for your residence, 
please contact Tom at 451-4699. 
 
Lawn and Grounds: 
Thanks to Bill Framel for his work with Aspen on coordinating the 
aerating and seeding of our front lawns.  I think we all agree it has made 
an improvement in the neighborhood.  The lawns are looking great this 
fall. 
 
Irrigation Systems: 
Please remember to contact Aspen at 829-6135 to shut down your 
sprinklers for the winter. 
 
Coffee Time: 

Mark your calendars for Tuesday, November 13, to meet your neighbors 
at Scooters (Antioch & College) for conversation and coffee! 
 
Holiday Lights: 
Thanksgiving evening is the traditional time for Westmont residents to 
turn on their candle window lights to welcome everyone to our 
neighborhood.  Please contact Brenda Flagler at 498-1617 if you have 
questions on obtaining the electric candle lights. 
 

Happy Thanksgiving 


